Dear 5th grade musicians and families,

The time has come! 5th grade Ringers and Singers will rehearse each Thursday
morning, 8:00-8:45am. Please fill out the form linked at the bottom of this letter by Tuesday,
September 12 if you are interested in participating. Please sign up soon, as space is limited.

Rehearsals begin Thursday, September 14 and drop off and rehearsal are in the music

room. (Come around to the back music room door.) Please be on time. We will perform for the
Family Evening Concert on Friday, December 8. During concert week, we will also rehearse
the morning of Wednesday, December 6, as well as Thursday, December 7.

Thank youl!
Sarah Vitullo

svitullo@wcpss.net
Music Teacher, Farmington Woods IB/PYP

(Please complete the online form using this link https://goo.ql/ZolViB or return the bottom portion
of this form to Miss Vitullo by Tuesday, September 12.)

Yes, | will be participating in Ringers and Singers this year on Thursday mornings at 8:00

Name: Teacher:

Parent Name: Parent Email:

Permission to be included in Remind101 Messaging App? Standard rates may apply.

Please circle: Yes No


https://goo.gl/ZolVtB

